
WE HAVE A DREAM: A WORLD WITHOUT RACISM - JUNE, 2023


We opened with a prayer.


We met on zoom to hear from members who attended one of the educational 
events recently offered.


Many of us had either gone or watched a recording of the April 20th symposium 
sponsored by Catholic Charities with Dr. Greer Gordan who spoke at Nativity on 
Good Trouble: Alliances for Racial Justice and live-streamed to satellite 
locations. We discussed what impacted us.


We next talked about the May 17th presentation at St. Vincent’s when Dr. 
Matthew Taylor spoke on Christian Nationalism. There have been numerous 
discussions about this in the interim as it was powerful.


The attendee to the SBCLT event was not present to discuss it.


Reminder that the PRIDE parade is Saturday and SBCLT invited us to a 
Community Mixer also on Saturday.


We will not meet in July, our vacation month but will return August 16, 2023.


We closed with a prayer.



